JOIN US AT THE PHILADELPHIA LIFE INSURANCE CO. BUILDING

The Preservation Alliance believes that it is desirable to show that there is public support for the preservation of the Philadelphia Life Insurance Co. buildings in spite of the decision by Commonwealth Court that allows for their demolition. Therefore, we invite you to join us on Friday January 25th from 12 Noon to 1PM at the Philadelphia Life Insurance Co. buildings at 111-115 N. Broad Street. Stop by briefly or come for a while. Bring flowers.  The buildings may still be there, demolition may be in progress, or they may be gone. No matter what the circumstances, gathering to honor these buildings and to express public opposition to their demolition,  is appropriate. We look forward to seeing you on January 25th. 

